
Lies, Damned Lies, And Fake
News
You’ll all remember the anti-free speech story from a week or
so ago.

The one about the nasty, horrible, ill-mannered louts and
sluttish females all of whom support President Trump and the
Free  Tommy  Robinson  campaign  who  surrounded  and  abused  a
London bus driver simply because she was a Mohammedan wearing
a hijab. She smiled calmly at them and carried on.

Did you believe it?

If you did, then you shouldn’t have.

Because it’s a completely made up story.

It’s fake news. It’s lies. It’s a fairy story.

Don’t believe me?

Go  to  this  page:
https://www.facebook.com/thetommyrobinson/videos/1319620258174
025/

And see the list of newspapers that carried the lies at this
page:

http://www.real-news.co.uk/

…FLASH BACK – FAKE NEWS ARTICLE IN INDEPENDENT –…FLASH BACK –
FAKE NEWS FROM THE MIRROR…FAKE NEWS FROM THE SUN…FAKE NEWS

FROM THE METRO

Not to mention all the broadcasters that also retailed this
staggering lie.

That’s the standard that British so-called newspapers have
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sunk to, along with most of the rest of the main-stream media.
They tell lies deliberately and with malicious aforethought.
They publish and disseminate absolute lies. Never mind the
phrase ‘fake news’, absolute lies is a much more accurate
description of most of what they print or broadcast.

This one story shows exactly how scandalously, irresponsibly
and nastily they behave. Make no mistake, most of the people
who concoct the stories that end up being printed or broadcast
are nasty, and a substantial number of them could be called
wicked – if not downright evil.

The purveyors of lies and fake news deserve only one fate.
Carry on Mr. President, call them out on every occasion they
transgress.

Britain needs “a Donald”, but there’s no one on this side of
the pond who even comes close – regrettably!

 


